
 

9th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After a wonderful time since we came back I have now sent two classes home in two days. Y4 and 

Y5 are now at home. Y4 will return on the last day (isolation adjusted) but Y5 will be off until next 

academic year.  It does show that the virus is still out there and spreading rapidly in our community 

now. Please continue to keep yourselves as safe as you can. The current protocols regarding class 

closures are still in place for us this academic year but they are supposed to change in the Autumn 

Term.  Zooms and Google classroom and online learning are reinstated in those classes.   

Many thanks for your support. We are all disappointed that this has happened so near to the end of 

term but be reassured that we are doing the right thing for our whole community at the moment by 

testing and isolating to stop the spread of this virus. 

There will be an own clothes day next week on Friday 16th July as we say goodbye to another 

academic year. 

Y6 will have a party at school on Thursday night. The children should bring party clothes and then 

they can get changed at the end of the school day. Please come to the Rackhouse Road entrance at 

5.30pm to collect your child after the party.  

Please can the children bring in a plastic bag next week to take home their books and other pictures 

etc from their class.  

If you require before or after school care next year then please contact Angela Roscoe directly at 

Kids Fun Club to book your place 07969 830706 

 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


